
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 8/26/2011 1:58:02 PM
To: 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); Cooke, Michelle (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov);

'sks@cpuc.ca.gov' (sks@cpuc.ca.gov); 'dml@cpuc.ca.gov' (dml@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: PG&E's Response to Chairman Hersman

Michelle, Julie, Sunil, Dennis,

We wanted you to be aware of the attached letter PG&E sent to the NTSB Chair (and 
investigation staff) today following up on their Safety Recommendation P-11-3 (relating 
to procedure for calling 911). Please let us know if you have any questions. Thanks,

Trina

From: Hayes, William

Sent: Friday, Aug ust 26, 2011 11:40 AM

To: 'Chhatre Ravindra'; 'Klejst Stephen'

Subject: PG&E's Response to Chairman Hersman

Steve and Ravi

«...»
Attached for your information is your copy of PG&E's response to the NTSB Safety Recommendation P­
11-3. As you can see, the original communication is from Chris Johns, President of PG&E, to Chairman 
Hersman.

Please let me know if you have any questions, 
Bill Hayes

SB GT&S 0037095

mailto:jmh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sks@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:dml@cpuc.ca.gov

